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St Mary's and St Benedict's Roman Catholic Primary School (Our children’s school)
Parent-Teacher Association are looking for new members;

What do we do?
e Help at school events
e Support our school and students
e Organise fundraising events
e Get together now and then for planning meetings (in person and virtual meetings)

What do you need to do as part of the PTA?

There are no set rules when it comes to the PTA, you can have as much or as little
involvement as you wish. Our main aim is to get more people involved so we can plan lots
of exciting events for the children of our school. You are not tied to being able to attend
every event/meeting, but we do need lots of fresh ideas, people who can help arrange and
co-ordinate events, people who can help with the background work (which can be done at
your leisure around your other commitments), we would like to find some fellow
enthusiastic individuals who want to help make the children’s primary school experience
the best it can possibly be.

Who can join the PTA?
The PTA is open to everyone who has a child connection to the school whether that be
Parents, Carers, Guardians, Grandparents or school staff.

How to get Involved
e Register your interest with school Reception staff leaving name and number
e Look out for details on planning meetings etc on the school’s weekly newsletter
e Join the SMSB PTA Facebook group
e You will be added onto the PTA WhatsApp group where we regularly communicate
on all upcoming events/ideas/updates etc.
e There is also some information on the school website www.smsb.lancs.sch.uk/pta/

Let’s work together to make some memorable
moments for our children



